
Proposed Rules for P3 Program 
Released

The New Jersey Department of the Treasury has proposed new rules at N.J.A.C. 17:49 (the 
“Proposed Rules”) to implement New Jersey’s Public-Private Partnership Program established 
pursuant to P.L. 2018, c. 90.  A full copy of the Proposed Rules may be found here. 

Written, public comments on the Proposed Rules must be submitted by August 16, 2019, to:

Jennifer Keyes-Maloney
Department of the Treasury
225 W State Street, 4th Floor
Trenton, NJ 08625-0211
Attn: Public-Private Partnership Rule Proposal
Jennifer.maloney@treas.nj.gov

More information regarding the implementation of New Jersey’s Public-Private Partnership 
Program can be found on the Authority’s website, https://www.nj.gov/njefa/info/public-private-
partnership/ and the Department of Treasury’s Office of Public Finance website, https://www.
nj.gov/treasury/public_finance/p3.shtml

New Jersey Department of Treasury has released proposed rules for New Jersey’s Public-
Private Partnership Program

Phone: 609-987-0880
Website: www.nj.gov/njefa
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Contact:

June 19, 2019

Building Futures
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